

## 中华人民共和国大使馆

## Letter of Congratulation to 2007 China-Ireland ICT International Conference

10 July 2007

Dear Friends,

On the occasion of the 2007 China-Ireland International Conference on Information and Communications Technologies, I would like to extend my congratulations to the Conference.

I hope the exchange and collaboration between China and Ireland in the area of Information and Communication Technology will be further strengthened in the years to come.

I wish the Conference a success!

**Zhang Xinsen** 

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the People's Republic of China to Ireland